
 

 

Thank youƘs 
 

Dear ABC Mission Ladies, 
Thank you for all the beautiful baby items you donated 
to the Agape Pregnancy Support.  You are a blessing. 
 

Love, Helen Rogers 
 

 

Thank you to everyone for calls, cards and prayers.  I 
know I wouldnõt feel as good as I do without them.  I 
miss everyone! 

Brookie Cotton 
 

 

To my church family at Angier Baptist, 
Words canõt express how grateful my family and I are 
for the kindness you have shown during the passing of 
my son, Steven.  Thanks to everyone for the calls, visits, 
cards or anything you did - Your love and support will 
never be forgotten. 

The Steve Partin family (Nell) 

Prayer Group meet on Wednesdays at 6 pm in the Prayer Room.   
 

òDonõt worry about anything but pray about everything.ó             
~ Philippians 4:6 ~ 

TIME OF PRAYER  
 

Angier Baptist Church has a prayer room that you can visit during church office hours 
(Mon-Thurs 9:30 am-4 pm; Fri 10 am-1 pm) 

 

 

MORNING  GLORY GROUP will meet on March 5 at 9am at Red 
Barn (note time change). 
 

WILEY  CURRIN  GROUP will meet on March 12 at 7pm in the 
Fellowship Hall.  
 

GOLDEN  THREADSSS will meet on March 14  at 8:30am in the 
Fellowship Hall.  
 

MARCH M ISSION PROJECT - Kim Wyattõs Ministry to Refugees in 
Raleigh need: 9 volt batteries, white board markers (not Crayola), 
sidewalk chalk, kick balls, Food Lion gift cards.  Items due in the 
LRBA office by March 27. 
 

WMU PRAYER RETREAT  - Agape Retreat Center (1369 Tyler 
Dewar Ln, FV) on March 23, 2019 from 9am-3pm.  Cost is $25 per 
person includes use of facilities, light breakfast and lunch.  Breakfast 
will be available at 8:30am.  Money due to Martha Stanley by March 
17.  Speaker is Sondra Taylor (mother of The Taylors) and music by 
Leslie Taylor Perkins (former member). Please make checks payable 
to Little River Baptist Assoc (LRBA) and include in memo line: 
WMU Prayer Retreat.   

The Prayer Shawl Ministry meets 
the 1st Tuesdays of the month. 
We will join together on March 
5 at 10am.  If you need a Prayer 

Shawl for a friend or loved one, we have a variety of Prayer Shawls to 
choose from in the church office. 

Questions, please contact either Kathy Baker (639-6094) or Melba 
Young (639-7843). 

Monthly Birthday Celebration - 
Thursday, March 15 @ 2pm at    
Universal.  Julia Owen has a resident 
with a birthday. 
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Gerald Tripp  
919 -369 -6439  

Mack McLeod  
919 -818 -7633  

Deacons On Call  
Week of 3/31/19  

Deacons On Call   

Week of 3/3/19  

Delores  
Stephenson  

919 -639 -2342  

Randall  
Johnson  

919 -639 -0829  

Deacons On Call   

Week of 3/10/19  

Butch Jones  
919 -753 -8956  

Ruby Neal  
919 -812 -4700  
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KFC meets on Wednesday Nights at 7pm. 
 

Regular Bible Studies on  
Sunday Nights at 6pm and  
Wednesday Nights at 7pm 

 Upcoming Events:   
The youth are hosting the "Fat Tuesday" Pancake supper next week on Tuesday March 5th!   
 

D. NOW weekend - This was originally set for March 15-17 however many students can not 
make the overnight portion work.  Because of this, but still feeling this is a great study we should 
do, we will change the formatting to fit our Wednesday/Sunday schedule and do the "Relentless" 
study during May.  I would love to have some adults to help split up the group on a few of those 
nights so we can do more in depth with small groups. 
 

LENT  - Officially begins Next Wednesday and we will have the church wide Ash  Wednesday 
service to kick that off at 7pm.  For several weeks following, I will be teaching downstairs about 
fasting.  Any senior youth that would like may join me downstairs for those lessons.  I am working 
to find someone willing to teach the younger youth upstairs on the following 6 Wednesday's listed 
below!  Please let me know if you can help - a lesson will be provided for you!   March 13, March 
20, March 27, April 3, April 10, April 17  
 

Youth Fundraiser - March 24 - This is a spaghetti luncheon after church. Signups will start this 
week. Suggested donation is $5 per plate.  These proceeds will go towards our youth mission trip 
this summer so all students are encouraged to participate in the fundraiser. (March 10th is the    
deposit due date $50.  The trip is to New Hampshire July 13-20.  See Allison if you missed the info 
meeting)  

Keith Bullock  
919 -639 -7424  

Kathy Baker  
919 -639 -6094  

Deacons On Call  
Week of 3/24/19  

Gordon Springle  
919 -612 -4900  

Ronnie Riddle  
919 -600 -8774  

Deacons On Call  
Week of 3/17/19  

Sign up sheet for volunteers will be 
posted on office door starting Sunday or 
they can email Donna Wimberly at 
dhwimberly@embarqmail.com.  

VBS  July 28 -August 1  

The times for March and April 
BUSINESS MEETINGS  will be   
adjusted due to the Study on    

Fasting.  The meetings will be from 
6:30 - 7:10pm so the bible study 

may begin at 7:15pm. 

Young Ringers and  
Adult Handbells will practice 

on Sundays starting  
5pm and 6pm accordingly. 

Deaconõs Meeting on Sunday, 
March 10 at 6pm in the  

Conference Room. 

Saturday, February 9  
at 5pm 

Congratulations to our 
newly crowned Queen, 

Wanda Gibson! 
 
 

 Big Thank You to all who 
helped with the Golden 
Gemsõ Valentine Banquet.  

It takes many hands, talents, 
and hearts.  Your  

dedication and hard work is 
appreciated. 

We have new blue 

Recycle Bins in the       

hallways - please 

use these and help 

us keep our church 

beautiful!  

Help us update the directory so the Allen family 
will be able to connect names and faces.  You 

can send in a picture via email or Lynne 
Wilkerson or Pam Benson can take your picture 
TODAY!  Lynne and Pam are available, just let 
them know when you are ready!  Please submit 

all pictures by March 31.  
 Ask friends and family to update their picture also.  

March 10 

Remember to set your clock forward!!! 

Golden Gems  
36th Annual Valentine Banquet 

 . . . in going to the Annual 

Gathering in Greensboro on 

Friday, March 29,                  

Dick Cruickshank will be driving 

the mini bus.  Please call the 

church office to reserve your 

spot! 

If you are  

      interested . . .   

mailto:dhwimberly@embarqmail.com

